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Date: Oct. 12, 2022 

Recent Week(s): 
• Paving operations dominated the work for the past 

two weeks along 7th Avenue from 8th Street to 10th 
Street. The street mainline and portions of the parking 
areas, sidewalks and driveways were poured.   

• Areas along 9th Street, from 6th to 7th Avenues, 
received backfill and topsoil. 
 

Looking Ahead: 
• Paving operations will likely be completed in the next 

two weeks. This includes the remainder of the parking 
areas, sidewalks, driveways and sub-slab for the brick 
pavers.     

• Streetlight bases will be installed and the poles will be 
erected.   

• Installation of brick pavers may begin near the end of 
the next two weeks.   

• By the end of the month, expect to see final 
backfilling and sod being placed. The remaining trees, 
shrubs and pavement markings should also be 
installed. 

 
Event Info: 
• A ribbon-cutting celebration is being planned to 

mark the completion of the 7th Avenue 
Reconstruction & Streetscape project on Thursday, 
Oct. 27 at 4 p.m. in the North Plaza. The agenda 
includes brief remarks, a display of items that were 
found during construction and a warm cider toast. 
All are welcome to attend. 

 
Contact Information:  

Jacob Hahn Brooke Prouty 
Assistant City Engineer  Main Street Director & Business Liaison  
319-743-6340  319-743-4726  
jhahn@cityofmarion.org brooke@marioncc.org  
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